











Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to confirm that Nursery and Reception will be holding a joint Christmas performance on **Monday 18th December** at **10:45-11:30am**. If your child does not usually attend Nursery on this day, they are invited to join their peers for the Christmas performance. You will need to drop your child off at the Nursery by 10:45am so they can get changed into their costume. The Fish Inn, in Bradwell, have kindly offered to sponsor the event, where they will be providing hot drinks and mince pies. A donation of £1 will be requested, with any funds made being put back into the early years budget, which will be used for purchasing new resources. Any additional donations will be greatly appreciated.

Please note: Reception will still be performing their Christmas Nativity as part of the whole school performance on Tuesday 12^{th} December at 3:15-4:45pm and again on Thursday 14^{th} December at 1:30-3:00pm.

Kind regards,

Miss Brooks and Miss Cooper





